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Microfilm Reading Room will be renewed
      2017/10/19  

   

As part of our IT development project, the furniture of NSZL’s Microfilm Reading Room will be
renewed between November 4 and 11, 2017. During these days, a limited possibility to read
microfilms will be provided in the General Reading Room of the Library.
 

Dear Readers,

As part of our IT development project, the furniture of NSZL’s Microfilm Reading Room will be
renewed between November 4 and 11, 2017. During these days, a limited possibility to read
microfilms will be provided in the General Reading Room of National Széchényi Library. No scanning
services will be provided between November 4 and 11, and copy making requests can be submitted
at the desk of our General Reading Room, or you can send your requests directly to the Digitizing
Department at dio@oszk.hu [1]. With any emerging problems you can contact us via e-mail: 
inform@oszk.hu [2].

Thank you in advance for your understanding and patience.

Reference Department
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